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NEWSLETTER 
 

23rd March 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and members of the community  

 

As the Easter holidays approach rapidly I thought it would be useful to update you on a few changes 
planned for next term and let you know that we have started to add some useful information about 
KS1/KS2 SATs on the Parent page of the website under the title SATs.  More to follow. 
 
Staffing Changes for the Summer term:- 
Interviews for the new Permanent Head Teacher will take place in school on Friday 20th April.  The 
Governors are short listing next week from 11 applicants for this exciting opportunity. 
 
Arrivals:- 
Mr Wilkins will be the teacher in Moonstone and Mrs Thompson and Mrs Merrick will be the teachers 
in Amethyst. 
 
Departures:- 
Mrs Wright – after a long and distinguished service at Welbourn Mrs Wright is moving on to a school in 
Lincoln.  We will all miss her greatly and wish her well in her new role. 
Mrs Brosnan – the Governors and staff would like to thank Mrs Brosnan for all her work in Amethyst 
and wish her well for the future.  She will be missed. 
Miss Gadsby will be stepping down from her TA role but will remain a Midday Supervisor. 
 
Changes to routines for the Summer term:- 
Gate opens at 08:45 manned by 3 staff and Head Teacher when available. 
Gate will be locked at 08:55. 
 
Parents/Carers of KS2 children may leave once their child is safely in the playground if they choose to 
do so. 
Parents/Carers of EYFS and KS1 children may, if they feel it is appropriate, leave their child once safely 
in the playground. 
Please feel free to stay with your child until the class teacher arrives to collect the class if your child is 
likely to be upset by this change. 
 
Celebration Assemblies:- 
These will now happen on a Friday morning at 09:00 rather than in the afternoon.  Parents/Carers are 
warmly invited to attend and are asked to enter via School Reception and sign in. 
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Also please see attached some wonderful work that Liam and Evie have written from Emerald class. 
 
A big THANK YOU to Friends of School for planting lots of lovely bright Primulas at the front of school, 
it certainly looks like Spring now!!  A special thank you to Oliver and Lucy’s Grandma for donating some 
of the plants.  Also thank you to Sabrina and Elena for clearing all the leaves at the front of the school. 
 

 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Anna Molony 
Interim Head Teacher 
 


